
DISASTER RELIEF MEETING 
Department Headquarters 

April 14, 2018 
 

Chairman, Delmar Buske called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. 
 
After the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag roll call was taken with all Divisions 
represented. 
 
The proposed financial budget for 2019 was discussed and submitted by the 
Chairman. 
 
Members received safety vests through the mail service.   
 
Department ordered and received five (5) sets of car magnet signs. 
 
Committee discussed ordering additional five (5) safety vests as well as safety 
glassed and hard hats.   
 
Committee discussed promoting TFA and NEF when reporting Disaster Relief 
minutes at all levels of American Legion meetings. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m. in good order. 
 
Roy Weber 
Secretary 
 

 


